EVERYONE
COUNTS!

CENSUS 2020

Dear Dallas Township Residents,

As you are aware, the 2020 US Census is underway and invitations
were mailed to all households earlier this year.

The 2020 Census will help to determine congressional
representation, affect hundreds of billions in federal funding every
year, and provide data that will impact communities for the next
decade. Census results also affect school lunch programs, plans for
highways, and support for firefighters and families in need.

Census results affect our community every day!

If you have not done so already, please consider responding in one
of three ways:

1) Fill out the questionnaire and mail back
2) Respond on-line, at my2o2ocensus.org

3) Respond by phone by calling 844-330-2020

Thank you, in advance,
Superuvisors Bill Grant, Bob Wagner & Liz Martin
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